
Synodal Process Open Meeting Invitation

Tullylish Pastoral Council

  

On behalf of the PPC I'd like to invite people to a face to face meeting for our Parish's response
to the Synod questions. It will be in the Laurencetown Community Centre on the 1st at 7pm. We
will be ensuring adequate spacing is provided and encourage people to mask up, sanitise, and
keep their distance.

    

It's an opportunity for those who wouldn't be very computer literate to see the presentation and
discuss and answer the questions it poses. There will be two Zoom sessions to come also.

  

God bless,

  

Sean Farrell

  

Chair - Tullylish Parish Pastoral Council

    

 1 / 1


